
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

      

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday 1/6 

Division Cross Country 
 

Friday 4/6 

Whole School Assembly 
 

Wednesday 9/6 – Friday 

11/6 

Year 3 Somers Camp 
 

Monday 14/6 

Queen’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 
 

Tuesday 15/6 

Curriculum Day – student 

free day. 
 

Wednesday 9/6 – Friday 

11/6 

Music Camp 
 

Friday 18/6 

Junior School Assembly 
 

Wednesday 23/6 

Winter Lightning Prems - 

Year 5 & 6 
 

Friday 25/6 

Whole School Assembly 
 

Friday 26/6 

Last day of Term 2 – 2:30pm 

finish 
 

Monday 12/7 

First day Term 3 
 

 

Toddler & Pre-School 
Story time 

is presented by  
Val Smith in our school 

library every Wednesday  
9:30-10:15am.  

Please sign in at the 
office. 

 

From the Principal’s Desk Lachie Featherston 
Reconciliation Week 

This week our staff and students will be acknowledging the start of 

Reconciliation Week with this years’ theme of “More than a word takes 

action”, and participating in a whole school walk around the external 

perimeter of the school boundaries.  The walk will finish on our 

basketball courts with a whole school assembly where our Student 

Leaders will talk about our three flags and the significance of 

Reconciliation Week. Students will also participate in classroom activities 

to develop their knowledge.  

Cross Country 

Our 2021 Cross Country team tackled the district cross country event 

held at Truemans Rd Reserve on Wednesday last week. Our students did 

an amazing job by trying their hardest and competing with 

sportsmanship, we are very proud of you! It was great to see so many 

parents and family members attend the event to support their child and 

other students from Rye PS. Congratulations to the eight students who 

finished in the top 10 and have progressed through to the Regional Cross 

Country event to be held at Hastings foreshore next week.   

Neville 

A big thank you to one of our schools awesome volunteers - Neville. 

Neville has been a massive help in getting our school bus prepared for 

service in events such as the recent cross country in which he also 

volunteered his time running shuttles back and forth from school. You 

may see Neville in the passenger seat of our school bus over the coming 

weeks as he runs a few lessons with staff hoping to get their licence - be 

sure to give a wave if you see us out and about! 

Canteen 

Exciting news! At the monthly meeting held last week, School Council 

have endorsed a new operator for our school canteen. Stir Crazy Kids is 

planned to open in our renovated canteen area at the beginning of term 

3. We look forward to introducing our new operator and menu via 

compass in the coming weeks.  

COVIDSafe Measures 

Thank you for your support in response to the latest measures put in 

place by the state government. We appreciate you wearing a mask and 

following density limit guidelines when inside. We were hopeful of 

welcoming parents and carers back to assemblies this term, this still 

remains the intention when restrictions are relaxed. 
 

Lachie Featherston 

Principal (A) 
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